
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0123

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 25/04/2022

Development:

Location :

Retention of use of existing portacabin building for childcare use granted under SD16A/0175 and portacabin 

building for childcare use granted under SD19A/0288. Retention sought to continue to use both premises for 

childcare use and retain permission for minor changes to the layout of buildings and all associated works.

Forest Hills, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

26/05/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

                          

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




